
NOTICE FOR CLASS 10 & 12 STUDENTS ATTENDING OFFLINE CLASSES FROM 23RD AUGUST 2021 

Dear Parents,  

With reference to the consent given by you for your ward to attend offline classes in school, we wish to 

inform you that the School shall resume offline teaching for classes X & XII from Monday, 23rd August 

2021. It is mandatory for your ward to follow the COVID-19 guidelines stated below to attend her 

physical lessons in School. 

1. All Students attending optional physical lessons shall be in complete school uniform. 

2. There shall be No BREAK 

3. As a limited number of students shall attend per day, they must line up outside the Entry Gate, 

with monitored social distancing for compulsory thermal scanning. If there is any indication of 

high body temperature, the student will be immediately isolated and the Parents shall be 

informed to take the child home.  

4. The student shall not be permitted to return for physical classes until a negative COVID-19 

report is submitted by the designated authority. 

5. The Students must use hand-sanitizer upon entering the gate. 

6. The Students shall move directly to their Classrooms and their movements shall be restricted. 

7. There shall be no canteen on the campus. 

8. There shall be no outdoor activities. 

9. The Students should carry their own 

a. Alcohol based hand-sanitizer for individual use 

b. Water bottle 

c Tiffin 

d Rubber gloves for protection. 

10. In the interest of health safety, it is MANDATORY for Students to wear FACE MASK at all times. 

Timings for Class-X  

Reporting Time: 7:45 A.M. 

Home Time: 12:15 P.M. 

Entry and exit from Gate  No. 1  

 

Timings for Class XII 

Reporting Time for all Sections: 7:45 A.M. 

Home Time XII Humanities: 12:15 P.M. 

Home Time XII Commerce on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday : 12:55 P.M. 

On Wednesday: 12:15 P.M. 

Home Time XII Science on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday :12:55 P.M. 

On Wednesday: 11:35 A.M. 

Entry and exit from Gate  No. 2  

 

We are concerned about the safety and well-being of our children. The health of our Students is of 

prime importance and concern to us. The cooperation of our Parents is expected to reduce all risks 

and abide by all safety measures to ensure the best care of your ward.  

 

Regards, 

Principal 
 



 


